
Feedback from Repair Café organisers 

From Paul Richardson of Sus Linton from their first RC on 28th April 2018 

Hello Repairers and Helpers, 

I just wanted to take the opportunity to thank you all for the contributions you made towards 

making Linton’s first Repair Cafe a great success. As well as achieving against its primary 

goal of mending things rather than throwing them away (about two-thirds of the 50 items that 

were brought were repaired successfully), there were a whole bunch of other successes; most 

people had a smile on their face, we raised something like £200 for the cause, we demystified 

repairs, and we forged a successful events team in the process. 

 Thank you repairers for coming to Linton and for giving your time, expertise and patience.  

Thank you helpers for ensuring the event ran smoothly and that I ended the day with the same 

amount of hair as I started with. 

Thanks also to Nicole Barton and Kate Boursnell from Cambridge Carbon Footprint for the 

training, the resources, and the support leading up to the event. 

 Here’s to the next RC. 

 Best wishes, 

Paul 

 


